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Urchfont Best Working Group Meeting 2 Notes

Meeting held at 1900 on Tuesday 7/3/17 at UVH.
Those attending: Rodney Gillington, , Clare Cannon, Joyce Organ, Vivian Mottram, Anya Watson, Marion Whitehead, Paul Melhuish, Richard Hawkins, Peter Cook, Dave Mottram, John Chapman
Apologies: Gill Hill, Barbara Myers, Ian Johnstone

1 Key Dates
John reminded us of the key dates –
· Final Date for Application 18th April – this is nearly ready in draft format and we are aiming to complete and submit by end March
· Mid-May – mid June – first district round judging
· July – second county round judging
2 Mission
Dave reminded us that our Mission is -
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Helping make our community a better place to live work and play

Although we do aim to try to win the competition this exercise is more about promoting and celebrating our village community.

3 CPRE Wiltshire Guidance
We reviewed the helpful guidelines and judges’ tips provided by CPRE Wiltshire and agreed those areas that we would prefer to exclude from the judging – The Beeches site, a private property at Ballingers, the Sewage Works and the Badger damage at the cemetery. The guidance notes indicates that we can identify areas that are beyond the village’s control.
Our CPRE judges gave input to the draft boundary map for the judges. Some changes will be made to the version circulated. John will try to incorporate the collective view in the final version.


4 Action Plan
We spent most of our meeting reviewing and adding to our Action Plan. The latest iteration is attached.
We agreed that our own CPRE Judges – Clare, Peter, Rodney and John will do a final inspection of the village in the first week in May, scoring on a Mark Sheet as objectively as we can, as we believe this will help to highlight any final areas requiring last minute action.
We also agreed to ask Rob Pendry if he would please promote UB and our BKVC efforts at Scarecrow Debriefs, after the Scarecrow Festival, as this will take place shortly before first round judging and will provide a useful opportunity to remind villages that this is taking place.
John agreed to take up a few matters with Bob Lunn, UPC Parish Clerk (done) – 
· Check that UPC insurance provides third-party cover for volunteers engaged in litter picking
· Whether matter of rubbish in the Holloway has been dealt with
· Whether the Parish Steward might attend to the potholes in the lane past Witchell House to the west of the Cricket Pavilion
· Can our UB entry on the Website be given more prominence – with Word Version of our banner – plus our meeting notes and action list added? The judges we know will be taking a careful look at our website and content.
5 Next Meeting
We will consider holding a further meeting in late April/Early May as a final review before first round judging.




John Chapman 
Urchfont Best [image: ]




image1.png




